
IMPORTANT SAFETY WARNING
Product Recall

2106510 EGG HUNT BAG

Please do not consume

Card Factory is recalling the above item that was on sale in stores between 24/02/2023 
and 06/03/2023.

Best Before end  January 2024
 

The ingredients list on the packaging of some of these products may have been incorrectly 
printed only in Polish.

 
As this product contains peanuts, milk and soy; and may contain other nuts, eggs, and 
cereals containing gluten, it is a possible health risk to anyone with a specific allergy or 

intolerance to these ingredients.

For further enquires please contact customerservice@cardfactory.co.uk
 

As a precautionary measure, please do not consume and return the product to a Card 
Factory store, where you will be given a full refund.

For further enquires please contact customerservice@cardfactory.co.uk

Thank you for your cooperation. We apologise for any inconvenience caused.
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